
 Ms. Melissa’s Class Newsletter for the week of March 20th   

 

Next week is spring break and the school will be closed Monday, March 13th 

and we will reopen Monday, March 20th.   

I will be sending out information about conferences the week after spring 

break.  Conferences will be held on April 5th in the evening and all day on the 6th.    

Have a wonderful and safe break if you are able to take the time off.  Checklist 

will be sent out electronically today.  

 

Here are some activities and concepts for the week after spring break… 

 

Math  
1st  grade – Finding the missing numbers in addition and subtraction equations and 

using related facts to solve problems.  Students have also been identifying coins in 

money.   

2nd  grade – Continuing counting money and will move into telling time.   

 

Language Arts  

Green Group: 
Writing: Write to respond to literature  

Grammar: Verbs and time  

Reading: The Big Race by Pam Munoz Ryan 

Purple Group:  Over break have students find the meaning of their names.   

Writing: Response to reading and writing a poem 

Grammar: Werbs and Time 

Reading: My Name is Gabriela by Monica Brown 

Spelling  

Please have students practice their spelling words at home.   

Spelling list #1-Long a words 

Spelling list #2- Long e (y) 

 

Read Alouds  
Chapter Book- The Enormous Egg by Oliver Butterworth 

 

Project  
We will be learning the different parts of plants.   

 

Important Dates:  
3/13-17 – No School  

 

Have a great weekend and Spring Break! 



 


